
 
 

 

25 February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Update on Covid-19 

 

Further to a note in our weekly briefing before half term on Covid-19, we are               

mindful that further cases have been reported around the world, outside of the             

initial areas highlighted in this briefing. 

 

Our ski trip returned safely from the Italian Alps on Friday and the latest advice               

for travellers returning from northern Italy is to self isolate if they show flu-like              

symptoms and call NHS 111. There is wide coverage this morning on the BBC              

and we advise you to follow the guidance on the gov.uk website. Here are the               

links: 

Government advice 

BBC update 

 

Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Justin Humphreys 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-51625733?intlink_from_url=https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/topics/crr7mlg0d2wt/italy&link_location=live-reporting-story

